
 
 
 
 
 OUR REF: C5.5 
 MIN NO: OC1204 
 ENQ: Mr Bishop 
Sustainability Policy Unit 
Department of the Premier and Cabinet 
197 St George’s Tce 
Perth WA 6000 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
RE: State Sustainability Strategy 
 
Council gave consideration to the consultation draft of the State Sustainability Strategy at it 
meeting held on 11 December 2002 and resolved to advise you that it supports the importance 
given to the Government and the community working together to incorporate the concept of 
sustainability into all human activities. However it did note that many of the issues discussed 
in detail in the draft were treated in the context of the Perth Metropolitan Area. Council hopes 
that issues will be studied and addressed in Rural areas as much as in the Metropolitan context 
so that all communities are treated equitably. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
G.E. BISHOP 
MANAGER PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 
 
20 December 2002 
 


